
During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13

Recognize the signs and signals of at-risk behaviors – especially within social media.
Take every sign and signal seriously; act quickly to get help by talking to a trusted adult OR
Report it anonymously through the S2SS Office of the Attorney General 24/7 Crisis Center, mobile app, or
website.

On All Saints Day, “Please help me follow their footsteps, and yours, Jesus Christ. Please help me to
conform myself to Your image, seeking Your will in all things, as the Saints did. Please help me to devote
myself, and all that I do, to Your glory, and to the service of my neighbors. Amen.”
(praymorenovenas.com)

Dear SJR Families,

It was a pleasure to see you as you arrived for  your child’s conference.  Thank you for all that you do for SJR and
to support your child’s education.

Please be sure to see the information about The Walkathon.  It is truly a lovely afternoon and all of the
pledges/sponsors that our student-walkers get fund our Health and Wellness Program for the year!  Plan to join us if
you can - families, siblings, grandparents are welcome to walk with us as we bring SJR to the neighborhood streets
on the afternoon of Friday, November 10th.

I promised last week to share more about our safety initiatives.  One program for students in grades 6-8 is called,
“Safe2Say Something.”  “Safe2Say Something” (S2SS) is an anonymous reporting system. It’s a multi-faceted
program that teaches students, teachers and administrators how to recognize warning signs and signals within
social media, especially, of individuals who may be a threat to themselves or others. Secondly, the program hopes
to encourage individuals to Say Something to a trusted adult OR use its anonymous reporting system. Specifically,
the program educates participants to:

Our 6th-8th graders will be participating in the training on Monday, November 13th.  I will share some more
information with the parents of those students shortly.

God bless you and I look forward to seeing you tomorrow morning!
Mrs. Durkin
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SJR Home and School Annual
Walkathon 

November 10, 2023, at 1:15pm
All of the proceeds from the walkathon
go into our Health and Wellness Program

 Children in grades Pre-k through 8th will
assemble at 1:15pm in the schoolyard
and then walk through Palomino Farms
neighborhood. 

Families and extended families are
welcome to join in!
Please see the flyer below for more
details.



The top ten sellers in our Cherrydale/Cookie Dough
fundraiser will be having a Chick-fil-a lunch 
with Mrs. Durkin on Tuesday, November 7th!  
Congratulations to Aiden D. (3rd), Ryan N. (1st),
 Danny R. (5th), Quinn C. (3rd), Kara K. (K), 
Sammy P. (4th), Walker H. (PK), Cecilia M. (PK), 
 Paulie K. (1st), and Vivienne H. (PK).  
Thank you for your hard work!

Walkathon: Please plan to join us for The Walkathon on
November 10th after lunch at 1:30. Please see the flyers
below for more information.  The Walkathon, in addition to
being an awesome afternoon, is the way that we fund the
Health and Wellness Program at SJR.  Everything from the
school nurse to the faculty trainings are paid for through
this event.  And this year, a generous donor has agreed to
do a matching grant up to $15,000!!  So please plan to ask
friends and family to sponsor your SJR walker.  If each
family is able to raise $100, we would be just about at our
goal!  And we would be able to maximize the matching
donation!  

Bingo:  It’s never too early to start planning a fun evening
for the ladies!  Please see the information below for
general information and for available sponsorships.

 
Thank you, 
HSA Board

Home and School Information



From Around the School

Service Corp:

Pie Sale for Thanksgiving:
Please see the attached flyer to order a Tastykake Pie for
your child to have on the Thanksgiving Pie Day, 11/21.  This
Service Corp activity is not raising funds for a cause but
just adding to the Thanksgiving spirit in school!  Pies are
$2.00 each and orders are due on Monday.  The form is
at the end of  this newsletter.

In anticipation of The Feast of All Souls, the Service Corp
delivered plants and cards to parishioners who have lost
loved ones this year.  Within an hour, I had already
received two phone calls by people overwhelmed by this
thoughtful gesture.   During this time, if you could keep
Mrs. Barnes and her family in your prayers.  Her father
died recently.  May he rest in peace.

If there is anyone who you would like to add to our school
prayer list,  please email Mrs. Durkin at jdurkin@att.net.

Congratulations to Lilliana and Hannah who guessed the
number of candies in the Service Corp jack-o-lantern and
ghost! 

Pumpkins in the Lab:

There were pumpkins outside the library in the newsletter
last week....this week, the 7th & 8th grade students were
busy in the lab preparing pumpkins for use in an  
experiment.  They learned about chemical reactions by
watching a heat-producing mixture bubble and overflow
from the jack-o-lantern! 

The 6th graders carved pumpkins to be able to clean and
plant the pumpkin seeds.



Parish News

St. Joseph’s Parish

St. Joseph Parish is selling Christmas cards
(pictured here).  For $15 you get a package of 25
high quality Christmas cards to share the spirit of
the season.  You can send the money to school
with your child in a labeled envelope and we’ll be
happy to send them home.

St. Robert’s Parish

Please Join us for Family Fellowship after all the
Masses next weekend November 4th and 5th.
Enjoy refreshments, donuts and coffee and learn
more about the Knights of Columbus.

Thank you to our Apples this week: Kieran, Paul
Maddie, Jack, and Dominic.  Thanks for all the
large and small ways you contribute to our
school community!



SJR’s first Admissions Open House for the 2024 -
2025 school year is Sunday, November 5th.  The
response by the community has been excellent.  
Thank you to the parents and students who will
be serving as guides or ambassadors.  The best
way to learn about SJR is by talking to its
faculty, staff, parents, and students.  It’s great
that each group will be represented on Sunday.  
Thank you! 

Registration for basketball is closed.  Tryouts for
grades 5-8 will be in early November, more
information regarding specific dates/times will
be provided shortly. The season for grades 3/4
begins in mid/late December.

From the Director of Advancement

CYO News
















